
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Seaside School District #10 

August 15, 6:00 pm, High School Library 

 

Seaside School District board, acting in the capacity as the District’s Local Contract Review 

Board (LCRB), will conduct a Public Hearing on Tuesday, August 15, 2023 beginning at 6:00 pm 

in the Seaside High School Library located at 2600 Spruce Drive Ste. 200, Seaside, OR 97138 for 

the purpose to hear and take public comments on draft findings for an exemption from the 

competitive bidding requirements and the use of an alternative contracting method for the 

Broadway Field Softball Improvements Project. Prior to the public hearing, copies of the draft 

findings are available for public review by any person at the Seaside School District offices 

located at 2600 Spruce Drive, Ste. 100, Seaside, OR 97138, or by contacting Susan Penrod at 

Spenrod@seasidek12.org or by calling 503-738-5591 a minimum of 24 business day hours prior 

to the hearing. Written comments may be filed prior to the hearing at the same address. At the 

public hearing, any interested party may appear and comment. All interested parties are 

encouraged to attend. After the close of the public hearing, the LCRB may deliberate and may 

make a decision whether to adopt the draft findings and approve the exemption from 

competitive bidding and use of an alternative contracting method. 
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